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Faculty member Ms. Sanghamitra Arora of ECE Department from Dronacharya College 

of Engineering had attended Networking reception the ABI Delhi-NCR program, on 27 

August, 2015 at ITC Maurya, New Delhi. The event was organized  by  The Anita Borg 

Institute (ABI) and sponsored by the American Express.  


